
 
 

BLESSED SACRAMENT SCHOOL 2023 

This summer, let us be connected through books in the marvelous world of reading. 

Nurturing a love of reading has many rewards! 

Rising Pre-Kindergarten 

As a part of the Blessed Sacrament Summer Reading Program, we encourage all children 

attending Blessed Sacraments Little Knights Program to read or to be read to 15 minutes a day 

for July and August. Please have your child color each day they read 15 minutes a day. Turn in 

each calendar on the first day of school, August 23, 2023. Thank you for participating in the 

2023 BSS Summer Reading Program. 
 

 

 



 



 



 


